
  

 
 

My name is Laura Granata, and I am so excited to meet all of you! 

Kindergarten is a special place filled with learning adventures and 

lots of new friends! 
 

I am prepared to help the students reach their learning goals and will 

support them in any way that I can. Together, we will work to 

establish a positive and productive classroom community. You are 

your child’s first, and most important, teacher. I welcome and 

appreciate regular communication with families.  

   

Orientation Information: 

We are looking forward to meeting you at Orientation on Thursday, 

August 29th and sharing more about our kindergarten program! This is 

a great time to see the classroom, ask questions, and get to know 

the building. Please see the attached document for more 

information. 
 
   

Please bring the following supplies on the first day of school!    

-1 container of Clorox wipes    

-1 four pack of thick expo markers   

- Headphones (preferably over the head, no earbuds or Bluetooth if 

possible)   

   

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns at all. Enjoy 

the rest of your summer! I look forward to meeting you!    
 

🌞Laura🌞 

   


